
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Carolyn Haynes"
Cc: "Shelly Tucker"
Subject: RE: Elliott B-15 #8 C-141
Date: Friday, January 5, 2018 8:15:00 AM
Attachments: 1RP4910.pdf

Dear Ms. Haynes:
 
This incident has been issued a 1RP-4910. The final C-141 will not be accepted until NMOCD receives
laboratory analyses of 1-2 discrete soil samples taken from the impacted area on the well pad for
confirmation of clean-up. Test soil samples for BTEX (EPA Method 8260 or 8021), TPH extended
(Method 8015), and chlorides (Method 300).
 
Also, please inspect the liner in question. It is NMOCD’s understanding that all impacted material in
the containment has been removed and the liner inspected for integrity. Provide NMOCD with a
concise report of the inspection with affirmation the liner has and will continue to contain liquids.
Pictures and a record of the removal of contaminated fill or proper disposal of liquids are strongly
encouraged to accompany submission of initial C-141s.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Carolyn Haynes [mailto:cdoranhaynes@jhhc.org] 
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2018 2:42 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: Elliott B-15 #8 C-141
 
Dear Olivia,
 
This release was discovered yesterday late in the day and I wasn’t notified until today just before
11am after which I emailed to you for information on submitting a C-141 for a lined facility. 
Recovery started immediately after discovery yesterday and was completed later in the evening as
landowner, Mr. Irvin Boyd, was present.  I have not been to the site but will visit next week.
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This is a lined facility so all released produced water inside the berm was recovered and disposed. 
Some fluid got on the pad during the recovery but Mr. Boyd said he was satisfied with the clean-up.
 
I’m including a map.  I’ve marked this as an initial and final C-141 as no further clean-up is necessary.
 
 

Carolyn Doran Haynes
John H. Hendrix Corporation
Office:  432-684-6631
Cell:      575-390-9689

 


